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Detailed Report on Recruitment Drive by Naandi Foundation 

Date: 29th June 2024 

With the approval of the 

Honorable VC/Pro VC, the CRC 

Cell organized a recruitment 

drive for B.Ed students in 

collaboration with the Naandi 

Foundation at the Civil Lines 

Campus. The event was a 

significant success, marked by 

the diligent efforts of the 

Naandi team who conducted a 

comprehensive pre-placement 

talk followed by personal 

interviews. 

Key Highlights: 

Pre-Placement Talk: The Naandi Foundation team delivered an informative and engaging 

pre-placement talk, providing insights into the organization and the opportunities available. 

Personal Interviews: Following the talk, personal interviews were conducted. A total of five 

students were shortlisted for the final telephonic HR interaction. 

Future Plans: 

In response to our request, the Naandi 

Foundation team has agreed to extend the 

recruitment drive beyond the initial date. The 

portal for registrations will remain open until 

5th July. B.Ed students who were unable to 

participate in the initial drive can register and 

participate in the subsequent session, which 

will be held at the university campus after 1st 

July. 



Memorandum of Understanding (MOU): 

We have also agreed to sign a Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) with Naandi 

Foundation to facilitate more collaborative activities in the future. This MOU aims to 

strengthen our partnership and provide ongoing opportunities for our students. 

Coordination and Management: 

The drive was expertly managed and coordinated by: 

• Dr. M.V. Sheikh, Campus Director 

• Dr. Devendra Yadav, Assistant Professor 

• Mrs. Shivani Srivastava 

• Dr. B. B. Singh 

• Mr. Sandeep Anand 

• Sunny (Office Boy) 

Their dedication ensured the smooth execution of the event. 

Commitment to Regular Activities: 

The CRC Cell is committed 

to organizing such 

recruitment activities at 

regular intervals, aiming to 

create more successful 

stories and opportunities 

for our students. 

We appreciate the support 

and cooperation of all 

involved and looks forward 

to continued success in our collaborative efforts with the Naandi Foundation. 


